
 
September 9, 2020 

 
By Electronic Filing 
 
Marline Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re:  PointView Tech, LLC, Notice of Commencement of Transmissions, 0321-EX-CM-2019  
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Pursuant to Condition 3 of the above-referenced authorization, PointView Tech, LLC 
hereby notifies the Commission that it commenced TT&C transmissions to and from the Athena 
satellite on September 2, 2020.  Please address any questions to the undersigned. 

      Sincerely, 
 

        
      Christopher Bjornson 
      Counsel to PointView Tech, LLC 
 
cc: Nimesh Sangani 

Anthony Serafini 
 

Christopher Bjornson 
202 429 3059 
pmichalo@steptoe.com 

1330 Connecticut Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20036-1795 
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www.steptoe.com 

 


